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To

Smt. Sujatha Ray
Director (HR)
BSNL, New Delhi.

‘Subject:- Upgradation of Senior Accountants to Executive status.
Refce:- Item (3) of 35" National Council meeting.

Respected Madam,

Kind reference is invited to our earlier communications as well as discussions in the
35" National Council meeting. We were assured for expeditious settlement of the matter on
receipt of clarification from the DOT on the issue of Presidential orders. We are extremely
sorry no headway has been made in this respect despite the fact that the DOT has not only
clarified on the issue of PO but desired also for expeditious settlement of the matter. If you
recollect correctly we met you immediately after the conclusion of standing committee
meeting of NC wherein in course of review of progress of items a particular officer of
Establishment branch said that no scale exists against which Sr. Accountants can be
adjusted after their upgradation to Group ‘B’ status. We were advised by you not to worry
over this and matter will sorted out. However, the stalemate is continuing since then.

It is stated that union representatives met the GM(EF). On 10" instant and were told a
committee is being formed to discuss pros and cons in case Courts and DOT. orders are
implemented. We are surprised and shocked over the developments. You will agree, Madam,
it will take long time for settlement.

We strongly feel aforesaid move is unwarranted and unnecessary as in case of
upgradations the Sr. Accountants will not face recoveries in fixation of pay. The Sr.
Accountants were due to get 9850 scale with Group ‘B’ status w.e.f. 01-10-2000.

Which was avoided due to obvious reasons. Under the circumstances we request you
to please intervene into the matter for resolving the long pending grievance.

~ This is in continuation of our letters No. even dt 24/2(h), dt-06-05-2017
With best regards,
Yours sincerely,

A
(Chandes%{ingh)

General Secretary




